
House Committee,  
 
I am writing to ask if there is a proposed amendment to allow children to finish the school year as some 
of us have children with only 3 months left go to. Also, what about children on IEP and IFSP thru the 
special education department? I have two children in Special education on IEP and IFSP. Do their 
services get cut off immediate and they lose out on the assistance?  
 
Also, am I going to have to choose between my religion (that does NOT support abortion or aborted 
fetal cells) or my children's right to education? Certainly that does not seem right to have to disregard 
my religion for education.  
 
Regards,  
Josey McKee.  
 


